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SUMMARY

This paper presents the ARINC assessment of Appendix P of WGM-2 proposal.  

This paper presents the ARINC Response to AMCP WG-M2 Appendix P.  The point that we are trying to make is to have harmony among all the specification documents for the aviation systems.  This consistency will contribute to assuring interoperability of systems and safety of navigation.

	#
	Section
	Response
	Reason
	Note

	1. 
	Attachment 1
	Accept modified text
	A previous agreement was made to use 1440Hz.  All equipment are fielded based on that agreement.
	We concur with the committee in adding the explanation of 1440. This note should be sufficient to remove any wrong assumptions.

	2. 
	Attachment 2
	
	
	

	3. 
	1
	Agree
	
	

	4. 
	2
	Agree with the formula change

Disagree with the frequency change
	
	

	5. 
	2.1
	Note
	
	

	6. 
	2.2
	Note
	
	

	7. 
	3
	
	
	

	8. 
	3.1
	Note
	
	

	9. 
	3.2
	Note
	
	

	10. 
	4
	Agree
	
	

	11. 
	5
	
	
	

	12. 
	5.1
	Note
	
	

	13. 
	5.2
	Adding k (See Note)

Agree  with Aircraft -> ground 
	
	

	14. 
	6
	Agree
	
	

	15. 
	7
	Agree
	
	

	16. 
	8
	Agree
	
	

	17. 
	9
	Agree
	
	

	18. 
	10
	No
	Master Frame Slot should be included
	A note could be added to clarify.

	19. 
	11
	Agree
	
	

	20. 
	12
	Agree
	
	

	21. 
	
	
	
	


Note:  The paper suggests changing the 8 into K.  This change needs to be compared with the AEEC document and make them consistent.

